
From: Rodriguez, Whitney
To: Tafuni, Steven; Newsome, Kaitlyn
Cc: SWD_Waste; Robert.shankle; Bryan White; Bob Bennett; Atteberry, David; Lebron, Carlo
Subject: Notification of Upcoming Groundwater Sampling - Erie and Lena Road Landfills
Date: Monday, October 26, 2020 9:22:20 AM

Good morning Steven and Kate,
The semi-annual groundwater sampling events at the Manatee County Erie and Lena Road Landfills
are scheduled to begin on November 16, 2020. This email serves as our 2-week notification of semi-
annual sampling activities.
If you have any questions or comments regarding this correspondence, please contact me at (813)
758-4706.
Thank you,
Whitney Rodriguez, P.E.
Senior Project Professional
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Tampa, FL 33619
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